
 

Weekly What’s-On 
for the Chet Valley Churches  18 April 2021 

in conjunction with our Info Sheet, available in church and at www.chetvalleychurches.org 

Diary Dates 
Items marked with a * have more details overleaf. 

Sun 18  10.45am Communion, Loddon (Holy Trinity) 
 followed by APCM 
 11.00am All Together Worship, Chedgrave 
 5.00pm Evening Prayer, Sisland 
Mon 19 9am, Morning Prayer, Loddon (HT) 
 7pm APCM, St Margaret’s, Hardley 
Tue 20 9am, Morning Prayer, Hardley 
 7pm APCM, St Mary’s, Sisland 
Wed 21 9am, Morning Prayer, Chedgrave 
 10-11.45, Bulrush Babies, Chedgrave 
 churchyard (indoors if wet) 
Thur 22 9am, Morning Prayer, Loddon (HT) 
 * 10-10.30am, Noah’s Ark Worship Chedgrave 
 churchyard (indoors if wet) 
  3.45pm, Xtra! service, Holy Trinity, Loddon 
Fri 23 9am, Morning Prayer, Sisland 
Sat 24 9am, Morning Prayer, Chedgrave 
 

Advance Dates 
Sat 22 May 10am Spring Fair, Chedgrave church &  
 churchyard 
Sat 29 May 10am-1pm, Coffee Morning, Loddon (HT) 
 churchyard 

Prayer for today  
Risen Christ, 
you filled your disciples with boldness 
and fresh hope: 
strengthen us to proclaim your  
risen life 
and fill us with your peace, 
to the glory of God the Father. 

Readings for today 
Acts 3.12-19 
1 John 3.1-7 
Luke 24.36b-48 
Psalm 4 

Services for next week 

9.30am Holy Communion, 
 Chedgrave (followed by 
 Annual Meeting 
10.30am Morning Worship, Hardley 
10.45am Morning Worship, Loddon 
 (Holy Trinity) 

Morning service and Last Sunday 
Praise online 

Readings for next week 

Acts 4.5-12 
1 John 3.16-end 
John 10.11-18 
Psalm 23 

Contacts for Prayer 
If you, or someone you know, would like prayer, speak to 
David Owen (Rector) on 01508 522993, email 
david.chetvalley@gmail.com, or any member of the 
clergy team. For urgent prayer through the prayer 
shower, contact Ros Hoffmann on 01508 548200, 
email roshoffmann2011@gmail.com 



 

Confirmation 
It is hoped that we will be able to run a 
confirmation group in the near future. If you 
are thinking about being confirmed or you 
would just like to join the group out of interest, 
have a chat with David Owen (01508 522993) 
or Alison Ball (01508 528126). 

Wall Flowers 
The gardening season is just about with us, 
and Val Counter’s wall has become a plant 
stall. If you have plants you could offer for sale, 
or would like to buy something, go to Avocet, 
Norwich Road (just along from the Allotments). 
Many contributions and purchases welcome! 

Plants at the Gate 
If you’re in Chedgrave, take a walk down 
Hillside to spot Carole Rylands’ plant stall at 
the gate. Again, contributions and purchasers 
welcome! 

All Together Worship at 
Chedgrave 
On the third Sunday of every month there is an 
informal service entitled All Together Worship 
at Chedgrave. Before Covid it was sometimes 
followed by a bring and share lunch, and more 
recently by a ‘bring your own’ picnic.  To make 
it easy to remember the time of the service, it 
is always at 11am. 

Weekly Xtra! 
Our midweek service Xtra! has re-started in 
Holy Trinity church. It’s at 3.45 each Thursday 
during term times, and is aimed to appeal to 
children and families—but anyone’s welcome 
who would like to join in. 

Annual Meetings 
You should have made a note of your Annual 
Meeting, but just as a reminder it’s Loddon’s 
this Sunday (18 April) after the service in Holy 
Trinity. Then it’s 7pm in church on 19 April for 
Hardley, 7pm in church on 20 April for Sisland 
and after the service on 25 April for Chedgrave. 

Noah’s Ark Worship 
This is not the full toddler group that until 
Covid met in St John’s on Wednesday 
mornings, and which has not yet been able to 
re-start. Rather, it is a small group of parents 
and small children invited by Alison Ball, who 
will be returning to Saxon House for a session 
of singing and worship when they are allowed 
to do so.  

 

News and Events 

This is a trial run of how the Weekly News might be reinvented as the Weekly 
What’s On. Comments, contributions and suggestions, as always, are welcome. It 
will continue to work on the basis of “You tell me, I’ll print it.” Send your 
contributions to news.chetvalleychurches@gmail.com or failing that, phone 01508 
522993 and have a chat with Nina Owen (Editor). 


